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Village Board/Fire Commission Activity Report for December 2024 

(Updated: 1/21/2025) 

 

 

1. Emergency Response 

 

Harrison Fire Rescue was dispatched to 35 emergency incidents in December. 

 

• As of December 31st, the Department responded to a total of 606 incidents. 

• See attached Monthly Incidents Report. 

 

 

2. Community Public Relations 

 

Members of HFR routinely donate service hours for the betterment of our community. Through 

pride and commitment, these volunteers make our emergency services a visible presence while 

showcasing the good our community has to offer. 

 

• December 7th  Chilton Parade of Lights 

 

 

3. Department Training/Meetings 

 

In addition to regularly scheduled meetings, training plays a prominent role in our organization. 

Members hold learning in high regard and value opportunities from learned experiences. One of 

our strengths as a volunteer department resides in the diversity and expertise our members bring 

with them.  

 

• December 2nd  Facilities Committee 

o 5 Bugles 

• December 2rd   Fire Department Drill 

o Winterization 

• December 9th   EMS Meeting/Training 

• December 16th  Fire Department Drill 

o Specialized Teams 

• December 18th  Facilities Committee 

o 5 Bugles 
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4. Chief Business/Items of Note  

 

• December  6th  Assistant Village Manager Meeting 

• December  9th  Fire Commission Meeting 

o Chris Konshak (Approved for hire – Station 60). 

• December 10th   New Member Orientation 

• December 11th  EPR Fireworks Meeting 

• December 17th  Village Board Meeting  

• December 19th  Meeting with McMahon regarding Station 60 remodel 

 

• The Facilities Team is working closely with 5 Bugles on the design of new Station 70. 

Our floorplan is solidified, and we should have exterior elevations soon. At our last 

meeting, we discussed floor coverings and parking lot layout/dimensions. 

• The improvements for Station 60 are in the beginning phase. The Sherwood Village 

Administrator is aware of our intent and will be part of the process. We met with 

McMahon architects to discuss designs and are waiting on proposed layouts. 

• The Community Risk Reduction Officer position has been posted using numerous 

platforms. We’re in the process of accepting applications. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jarred Gerl 
Chief – Harrison Fire Rescue 

 


